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We inform you that as of
the Education Superintendent will no longer process cases
related to the recognition of certificates for confirming the right
to apply to higher education in Poland based on foreign
certificates.

In accordance with the Act of April 4th, 2025, amending certain laws to
eliminate irregularities in the visa system of the Republic of Poland, announced
on May 12th, 2025, the authority for such recognition will be transferred to the

Director of the Polish National Agency for Academic Exchange (NAWA).

More information is available on the NAWA website.

As of July 1st, 2025, the Education Superintendent in Warsaw will continue to
process applications for the recognition of foreign certificates confirming primary,
lower secondary, basic vocational, secondary vocational, or general secondary
education in Poland.
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